
                                                                                                                                          
 

                               

 

 

 

 

January 2018 Lake Cumberland Emmaus and Chrysalis Community Newsletter 

 
 
Dear Emmaus and Chrysalis Community, 
 
   I would like to thank Monticello United Methodist Church for hosting our December Gathering. The weather was cold but 
many of you showed up with warm hearts and warm smiles. The food was tremendous and plenty of it. What a good time 
we had together. Pat McKinley won our door prize give away. If you attend a monthly gathering you will be eligible to win a 
door prize. If you have not yet “liked” our Facebook page please do that. We will advertise our giveaway’s there.  
 
 We said thank you to five board members for their past three years of service on the board. Those members are April 
Anderson, Ray Chesney, Betty Carter, Greg Allen, and Jonathon Dobbs. We also want to thank Cherie Dick for her time on 
the board however at this time she is unable to fulfill her board duty so she graciously stepped down from her position. Our 
newly elected board members and the one who will fulfill a 2 year spot will come on board at our January meeting. Those 
board members are James & Angela Gregory, Dawn Allen, Tommy & Carolyn Burton. Rodney Nokes will fulfill a remaining 2 
year term. We greatly appreciate the service of all who serve on the board to help guide this community.  
 
Last but not least, it’s with a humble heart that I want to say thank you for allowing me to be the Community Lay this past 
year. What a blessing it has been to help lead and guide this community in that capacity. It was a year filled with changes 
and a year filled with growth for our community. I want each of you to know just how much I love and appreciate all of you. 
Our new Community Lay will be Mrs. Sheila Huff. I am so excited to see her lead and guide. I rest assured that she will do a 
great job. Please stay involved. Come to gatherings, work walks, and come to candle-lights. Join or create a 4thday reunion 
group. All of these are ways to keep this community strong. Most of all pray, pray diligently for our community. May the 
Lord bless you and this community in 2018.  
Decolores, 
Scott Neal 
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Upcoming Events: 
*Remember all gathering are on that areas time zone 

Board meets at 4:30, Meal 6:00, Service 7:00  
 

January Gathering: 

Melson Ridge January 13th   CST  
Pastor: Bro. Mike Helm 

5250 Hwy 900 Road, Columbia, KY,  

Located in the Melson Ridge Community  
 

February Gathering: 

Bernard Ridge Church of God February 10th 
241 Stephens Ridge Road Russell Springs KY 

CST 
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  Currently for spring Flights/Walks we have 2 boys and 1 girl, 7- men and 35- Women. Currently 
Women’s Walk is full. However, if you have a candidate please send in their application ASAP 
because if anyone drops out our registrars will add the next application in line.   We need more 
men and more youth. So be in prayer and sponsor. Wondering whom to sponsor? Ask yourself – 
are they involved in their church? Do they profess to have a relationship with Jesus? If you are 
considering sponsoring please pray. Allow the Lord to lead that sponsorship. We have tips on our 
website about sponsorship. We encourage you to read those. It also tells what is expected of you 
as a sponsor. Go to www.lcemmaus.com and click the sponsorship tab. 

 If your church would like to host a gathering in 2018 please contact Sheila Huff 270-634-0677. She 
will be the Community Lay Director for 2018 and is currently scheduling gatherings throughout our 
Lake Cumberland communities.  

 If working a walk please remember team fees ($90) are due at one of the three team meetings. 
Sponsorship fees for a pilgrim/caterpillar- a $30.00 fee is due with the application, the remainder 
being paid upon arrival to the mountain if not before. Total fee is $90.00 for pilgrim or a worker.                
*see pie chart at bottom of the page for a break-down of expenditures  

 

 Men’s Team Meetings will be as follows: *note meetings are at 3 different locations 

1st Meeting-  

Saturday February 3, 2018 @ 8:00am EST located at Monticello First Christian Church                                   
address: 108 Michigan Avenue Monticello KY 

2nd Meeting-  

Saturday February 17, 2018 @ 8:00am CST located at Russell Springs United Methodist Church           
address: 206 Jamestown Street Russell Springs 

3rd Meeting-  

Friday March 2, 2018 @ 6:00pm EST located at Potter’s Place Church  

Address: 5370 Hwy. 914 Somerset KY 

 

If for any reason you cannot attend a meeting please make contact with the LD                             
Mark Coots his number is 270-866-1528 (receives texts and calls) 
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Women’s Team Meetings will be as follows:  

*note all meetings will be held at Kellyville Community Church 

Address: 77 Kellyville Road Columbia KY 42728 

1st Meeting-  

Friday February 23, 2018 @ 6:00pm CST  

2nd Meeting-  

Saturday March 17th- 8:00am CST 

3rd Meeting-  

Saturday March 24th 8:00am CST 

 

If for any reason you cannot attend please make contact with the LD                                                      
Carolyn Burton her # is 270-634-1900 (prefers calls) 

 

 All Team Fees are expected to be paid at one of the three meetings prior to going to the 
mountain. Please be aware of this and make preparations now to take care of your team fees. 
Team fees will be $90.00. It is important that we collect these before the walk begins.  

Below is a pie chart on how average team fees/ pilgrim fees are spent for a walk.  

Supplies- $7.92, Camp Mt. View- $53.64, Food- $23.67, Upper Room- $3.06, Other- $0.72,      
Profit- $0.99. Total- $90.00 

 

 

 


